

FOUNDATION

Lake County's Community Foundation

December 11, 2024

Ms. Karen Robbins School City of Hobart Educational Foundation 32 E. 7th St. Hobart, IN 46342

Dear Karen,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Legacy Foundation, we are pleased to enclose a check in the amount of \$3,000.00 to School City of Hobart Educational Foundation from the Pope Family Non-Permanent Fund.

The donor of these funds has received a charitable tax substantiation letter from Legacy, and no additional acknowledgement is necessary. This donation is made with the understanding that no goods or services were received in consideration of this gift that would affect its deductibility for tax purposes.

We wish you continued success with your good work and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call at 219-736-1880.

With Gratitude,

Kelly amor

Kelly Anoe

President

